
•	 1350mm sweeping path greatly improves 
efficiency and shortens operational work 
cycles - effectively reducing labour costs.

•	 Latest generation sinusoidal wave motor 
promotes energy efficiency resulting 
in a saving of 40% in comparison with 
conventional motor technology. This also 
improves cleaning efficiency significantly.

•	 Low decibel – promotes suitability for 
noise sensitive areas.

•	 Ergonomic design enhances operator 
comfort.

•	 Multi functional display with battery 
indicator. 

•	 Roller brush and side brush pressures 
adjustable to cope with different surfaces. 
Pliable dust proof strip with adjustable 
working positions allow smooth passing of 
speed bumps. 
 

•	 Water spray function avoids dust 
distribution whilst operating. Vibration 
dust filter & pull out garbage trolley offer 
more convenient rubbish removal and 
tipping.

•	 LED headlights for working in dim lit 
areas. 

•	 Advanced lithium ion technology 
for maintenance free performance and 
longevity.
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FEATURES

Built to perform, built to last.

S1350Electric Driving Sweeper



Built to perform, built to last.

For more detailed specifications visit the ONYX website at: www.onyxforklifts.com

Specifications

S1350L

Sweeping path mm 1350

Roller brush length mm 700

Roller brush diameter mm 400

Dimension mm L1470*W1000*H1200

Turning radius mm 1250

Water tank L 45

Garbage tank L 80

Drive motor W 800

Roller brush/side brush motor W 800/90*2

Working speed Km/h 0-8

Driving speed Km/h 8-12

Gradeability % 25

Productivity m2/h 7100

Working hours h 6-8

Battery V/Ah 48V/60Ah

Tare weight (with battery) Kg 335

Lithium battery yes
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